
  

      

 

   

 

             

         

 

    

 

January 26th, 2023 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

RE: Goldenfield Brewery By-The-Glass Permit application to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission 
of Ontario 

Dear Chair and Members, 

In January 2023, Toronto and East York Community Council approved a request from Goldenfield Brewery to obtain a 
Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sale licence, which would allow for a "sales by the glass" permit for their brewery at 71 
Sunrise Avenue. 

In following up with the AGCO, Goldenfield Winery was informed that they must obtain a By-the-Glass Endorsement for 
their Manufacturer´s Limited Liquor Sales Licence. The issuance of this endorsement requires a confirmation from 
Toronto City Council that it has passed a resolution in support of the endorsement. 

Recommendation: 

That the Toronto and East York Community Council recommend that: 

1. City Council support the Goldenfield application to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario for a
Manufacturer's Limited, a manufacturing licence, and its inherent authority to retail to the public licence at its 71 Sunrise
Avenue location.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Brad Bradford 
Toronto City Councillor 
Beaches-East York | Ward 19 
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